HALL’S SEPTIC SERVICES, INC.

and
HALL’S HONEY POTS

2200 Palomino Ranch Road
Havre de Grace, Maryland 21078
Office: (410) 838-0046
Office email: hallshoneypots@aol.com
Website: hallssepticservice.com

August 3, 2022

Buzz Vaughn
161 Arthur Avenue
Port Deposit, MD 21904

Dear Buzz;

On August 3, 2022, I cleaned and inspected a septic system at 2102 Belgian Court, Fallston,
Harford County, Maryland. The septic system is located in the right front yard of the residence.
It consists of the original 1000 gallon concrete septic tank (with only a front 6” cleanout) that
connects to one 75’ drainfield. This septic system was installed in 1982, making it 40 years old
(see attached records from Harford County Health Department).

I first checked the sewage level and it was below the inlet pipe that enters the tank from the
residence, which is correct. Water was run and toilets were flushed from the residence. The
water moved through the septic tank properly. The septic tank was then thoroughly pumped
and cleaned. I could see the front concrete baffle is intact. Per the homeowner, a few years
back, the outlet pipe and rear baffle have been replaced with plastic pipe and plastic baffle.
Water did not run back into the tank from the drainfield, which is an indication the soil is
absorbing the waste fluids properly. The drainfield area appeared dry with no evidence of any
surfacing.

Therefore, on this date and from the inspection described above, I find this septic system to
be in proper working order.

Sincerely,

2N e P

Steven R. Gross
NOTE: This is an onsite inspection; Halls Septic Services, Inc.
NOT A GUARANTEE

“We'ne H in the HE Business”



